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THEN AND NOW will be the 
theme for the Fall City Calendar 
2019, coming out in October.  Fall City 
graphic designer extraordinaire, David 
Gershman came up with the jazzy cov-
er design shown at left...our own 
“Hotel Corner” hybrid between the cur-
rent business and the first building on 
the site built by David ‘Doc’ Taylor in 
1888.  Dave has the wonderful combi-
nation of unusual and inventive ideas 
and the skills to pull them off!  We are 
fortunate to have his help in making the 
calendar a pleasure each year. 

Look for it at Farmhouse Market, and 
the Holiday Market in December. 

Fall City Historic Walking Tour on Savor Snoqualmie Valley site 

M any thanks to the folks at Savor Snoqualmie Valley for working with us to incorporate our historic 
signs materials into a Walking Tour on their website...with nineteen sites on the itinerary!  Company in 

town?  Take ‘em on a tour! 

          Check it out at   http://savorsnoqualmievalley.org/itinerary/fall-city-historic-walking-tour/                 
and explore the rest of their interesting website as well.  They are doing a great job! 

Special Volunteer Thanks to Tracy Keene  Tracy generously 
invested many hours in the office during the first part of this year, writing 
procedures for recurring office tasks and setting up Excel tables for several 
projects.  She continues to work from home on a number of tasks, but is 
greatly missed in the office!  

Like to organize?  Comfortable with computer?           
We would love to find one or more folks who would be willing to spend a 
couple of hours a week helping with all those small necessaries that need to 
get done, and learning about cataloging collections items as well! 

Email us at historylives@fallcityhistorical.org and come in to visit! 



 
History for your ears!   

Save the date: 
 

Friday, Oct. 19, 6:30 - 8 pm 
Fall City Masonic Hall 

Free…. Refreshments 
 

“The Old Plank Road” 
Logging songs and stories Of Snoqualmie Valley and the Northwest 

Performed by Valley musician and music historian 
Bob Antone and friends from Tinkham Road   

                     Come join the fun!  **This is also a chance to visit the historic Fall City Masonic Hall, 
with a display of over two dozen historic Snoqualmie Valley photos in the main hall. 
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  YOU ARE INVITED to contribute during our annual Fall Fundraising Drive in October.  
We are an all volunteer group, and depend on contributions from our members and friends to 
fund our work… for creation of historic signs, expenses for community events, office and 
storage overhead, design and hosting fees for our website and online collections.  And this 
year we will reprint Jack Kelley’s book.          

You may donate via our website, or send us a note (address above).  

                             Thank you for your support. 


